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Some of the bridges on our roads are in 
need of repair and reinforcement. We have 
two bids and are waiting for a third. We'll 
need to evaluate all bids as far as scope and 
price as related to cash flow. More on 
that as more details become available and 
we get closer to spring. 

Lots 15 and 19 are up for resale. 

Saturday, March 18 

Community Work Day 

9am 

Corner of Drovers & 

Nancy Ashworth 

Dates to Note 

Saturday, April 15 

Community Work Day 

9am 

Corner of Drovers & 

Nancy Ashworth 

 

HOA Board Notes 

All annual dues have been collected and  
deposited. Many thanks to Allan Little 
for learning the details and nuances of 
accounting. With the help of former 
treasurer, Marge Greene, and Allan, we 
are in good shape financially. 
 
The recent winter storm brought down 
some trees and heavy limbs. Thanks to all 
for helping with the trail clean up. No 
severe damage was reported. 

Neighborhood Updates 

Saturday, May 20 

Community Work Day 

9am 

Corner of Drovers & 

Nancy Ashworth 

March 9th & 23rd 

April 6th & 20th 

May 4th & 18th 

WastePro 

Recycle Days 

Mike & Robert take a breather 

from cleaning up a large pine 

that went down during the 

wind storm in February.  

SAVE THE DATE! 

May 6, 2023 

Master Gardener  

Plant Sale 

9am - 3:30pm 

59 Woodfin Place  



Capturing Precipitation Data 
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If you have content suggestions, please contact BettyLynne@gmail.com. 

CoCoRaHS stands for the Community Collaborative 

Rain, Hail and Snow Network. CoCoRaHS is a non-

profit, community-based network of volunteers work-

ing together to measure and map precipitation (rain, 

hail and snow). The goal is to provide the highest quality data for 

natural resource, education, and research applications. The  

National Weather Service, meteorologists, emergency managers, 

and the USDA are some of the organizations that use this data.  

The Learys have been capturing daily precipitation data since 2009. We purchased a rain gauge from 

the CoCoRaHS website. The inner tube is marked to easily measure precipitation. If more than an 

inch falls, the liquid spills over and is captured in the larger outer tube.  

Once you create an account on the website, it requires only a couple of clicks to input your daily 

total of precipitation. If you are away, simply collect the data upon return and enter it on the Multi-

Day Report Form. Even if you don’t collect data, there is a map tab where you can see the numbers 

input by others not only in Buncombe 

County but across every state. If you 

would like to join the network and  

contribute daily data for this cause, visit 

www.cocorahs.org. If you have ques-

tions, feel free to contact Betty Lynne! 

More cleanup on the 

roads and trails following 

the February windstorm.  


